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  Letter dated 28 June 2006 from the Secretary-General addressed 
to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 I have the honour to refer to my letter of 20 June 2006 (S/2006/419), in which 
I informed the Security Council of the Greentree Agreement of 12 June 2006 
between the Republic of Cameroon and the Federal Republic of Nigeria concerning 
the modalities of withdrawal and transfer of authority in the Bakassi peninsula. 

 In that agreement, it was decided to establish a follow-up committee to 
monitor its implementation. The first meeting will take place in Geneva during the 
first half of July, and its members are the following: 

 (a) The United Nations is represented by Mr. Kieran Prendergast (United 
Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland), who will serve as Chairman of the 
follow-up committee, and General Seth Kofi Obeng (Ghana); 

 (b) Cameroon is represented by Mr. Maurice Kamto, Minister Delegate at the 
Ministry of Justice, and Mr. Joseph Dion-Ngute, Minister Delegate at the Ministry 
of External Affairs in Charge of the Commonwealth; 

 (c) Nigeria is represented by Chief Bayo Ojo, Minister of Justice and 
Attorney General of the Federation, and Mr. Sunday Ehindero, Inspector General of 
the Nigerian Police. 

 The four witness States to the Greentree Agreement (France, Germany, the 
United Kingdom and the United States of America) will also be represented on the 
follow-up committee. 

 I should be grateful if you would bring the present letter to the attention of the 
members of the Security Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan 

 


